
From: Tiffany Castine 
Mail received time:  Tue, 2 May 2023 15:25:27 
Sent: Tue, 2 May 2023 11:25:13  
To: BPL-BoardSupport 
Subject: Cosmetologist versus barbers 
Importance: Normal 
Sensitivity: None 
Archived: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 11:26:45 AM 

___________________________________ 
 
CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov 
 
 
 
 After being license for over a decade as a cosmetologist and attending a barber academy, outside of the state of 
Michigan, I would like to voice that I strongly believe that the decision to no longer allow cosmetologist to use 
clippers, will have a vastly negative impact on the cosmetology and barber community as well as the economy 
within the entire state of Michigan. With the limited access to barber academy is in the state and the separation 
between barbering licenses and cosmetology licenses (that I understand very strongly, after being unable to transfer 
my barber license from another state) hundreds of businesses that employ cosmetologist to provide mens hair cutting 
services will be out of business, thousands of cosmetologist that specialize in men’s hair cutting services will be out 
of a job without access to continuing education. 
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Archived: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 12:05:06 PM 
From: Carol Porter 
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 9:01:43 PM 

To: BPL-BoardSupport 
Subject: Please do not make the changes that would cause hardships for cosmotologist, hair 
dressers and barbers. With the rate of inflation people cannot afford to pay more for these 
services. 
Sensitivity: Normal 
Archived: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 12:05:06 PM 

___________________________________ 
 
CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov 

 

 

 

C Porter 

Comstock Park MI 
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Archived: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 1:42:03 PM 
From: Nancy W 

Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 11:38:55 PM 

To: BPL-BoardSupport 
Subject: Beauty Salons 
Sensitivity: Normal 
Archived: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 1:42:03 PM 

___________________________________ 
 
CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov 

 

 

 

Keep your hands off our beauticians, cosmetologists and barbers!!! 
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